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LOee Mohler

311 19th Ave SE

Olympia, WA 98501

 

June 26, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan. 

 

As an aging hiker, I am more and more aware of the need in humans for wild places. 

 

Washington is blessed so many wild places, but as the world becomes more urbanized and our population

grows, we need more of them than ever. Please consider the possibility of creating more than you had planned

for the sake of future generations.

 

 

Sincerely,

Lee mohler


